SHS

"THE OWL'S HOOT"

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

You are young at any age if you are planning for tomorrow.

GOLF TOURNAMENT

Tuesday, Sept.22nd, Kim Gellert, Marvin Koski, Maxwell Miller, Robert Nesbitt and Bill Smilsky of Schreiber High School, competed in the N.S.S.S. A.Golf Tournament held at Terrace Bay.

Congratulations are extended to Marvin Koski, who placed 8th out of 35 competitors, and to the Schreiber ream who placed 5th out of seven teams. STUDENT COUNCIL



Debby Cook, Janice Cluett, Carol Webb, Carolyn Glad.

After three days of campaigning at Schreiber High School, voting took place Thursday, Sept.24. Congratulations are extended to the new council:—
CANUCK HOUSE - Tribe A - Lynda Fontaine Tribe B - Carol Webb. IRIQUOIS HOUSE - Tride
C - Ron Chicoine - Tribe D - Debby Cook. MOHAWK HOUSE - Tribe E - Kevin Scott - Tribe F Carolyn Glad. OTTAWA HOUSE - Ottawa G Janice Cluett - Ottawa H - Alan Turner.

At a meeting of the Council of 8, held on the same day, Janice Cluett was appointed chairman and Lynda Fontaine, vice-chairman. On Monday, Sept.28th - Monica Frommann was elected secretary - Doris Lehto, Treasurer and Peter Walsh'-social convenor.

TEACHERS OF THE WEEK

This week, Schreiber High School welcomes Mr. and Mrs. Angelini to the faculty of Schreiber High School. Mrs. Angelini teachers English while Mr. Angelini teaches French and History. Mrs. Angelini is head of the English Department.

Mrs. Angelini grew up in Windsor and received her





Mr. and Mrs. Angelini -

Master of Arts Degree at the University of Windsor. Her husband was born in Italy and later moved to Windsor where he, too, received his Master of Arts degree at the University of Windsor. Before coming to Schreiber, they taught in Wallaceburg and Dresden; Mrs. Angelini also taught in Windsor.

Some of her many hobbies include theatre arts, which she hopes to establish in Schreiber High School this year. She also enjoys knitting. Mr. Angelini has several hobbies which are very appropriate for Northern Ontario. Some of these include photography, hunting, basket-ball and other sports.

What makes a couple come from Southern Ontario to teach in Schreiber? For Mr. and Mrs. Angelini it was a change from teaching in a large city. They appreciate our fresh air and beautiful scenery.

Among their travels in Europe, Mr. and Mrs. Angelini have seen France, Italy, Greece and England.

On behalf of the staff and students of Schreiber High School, the Owl's Hoot wishes Mr. and Mrs. Angelini the best of luck during their stay in Schreiber.

KINSMEN LEADERSHIP CAMP - by John McGrath

Quetico Centre is dedicated to the belief that opportunities for continuous learning are essential to economic and cultural growth. All facets of the centre are focused on establishing a learning community for the duration of a course or conference.

During the first two weeks of August I attended a leadership course at this centre, sponsored by Schreiber Kinsmen.

The first day everyone tried to get acquainted and the next morning half the group of thirty-four high school students went on a canoe trip and the remainder went on an overnight hike.

The following five days were very pressured, with the only times off being for eating and sleeping.

During this time we experienced lectures, group discussion, films and different activities concerning the Continued page 19...